
BEDFORD PUBLIC SCHOOLS

To: Members of the Bedford School Committee
From: Cliff Chuang, Superintendent
Date: November 22, 2023
Subject: School Safety Capital Request for FY25, Additional Information and Clarification

Pursuant to our conversation at your November 14, 2023, meeting, and for discussion at your
November 28, 2023, meeting, please see the attached memo and information that I am sharing
with the Capital Expenditure Committee for their November 29, 2023 meeting. Given the close
proximity of your meetings, I am providing you all the same package of information, which
includes additional information about our FY25 school safety capital request of $925,000 and
clarification about plans related to already allocated FY24 capital funds for this project. I
appreciate your ongoing and unanimous support of these efforts to improve the safety of our
schools.

Al always, please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Attachments:
● CapEx Memo 2023.11.22 - Security Camera Capital Request Follow-Up
● FY 24-26 School Security Plan Capital Request Matrix 11.20.23
● FY25 School Security Quotes #1-7

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1maUhVvy8ZRZlEnJBQlIc3yCD1Ek_F5Qn/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oLGgwpD5lNQcDxsybUWw6eMVLUfUyrTw/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1EOiMwdiPeWiNRCNVRCaHRRlslLdsV8oR?usp=drive_link

